We’re Going Camping!
And You’re Invited!

Boy Scout Treop 69 invites you to learn more!

Troop 69 has been: an established troop since 1959. We meet on Monday night at the Berkeley Baptist Church in Denver, CO.
located at the corner of 44® Ave. and Perry Street. We are inviting local boys, who are at least eleven years old or have
finished the fifth grade, to come visit. We offer them the opportunity to learn outdoor skills and character building values of

the Boy Scouts of America.
Do you want to ntake new friends, learn key survival skills, hike, and camp and explore the back country? We invite you to

visit our troop meeting on Monday night May 21, 2012 at 7:00 p.m., as well as go on our June 15, 2012 camping frip. You can
be a part of this early summer camping experience!

To Learn more Call:
Marvin Reynolds, Scoutmaster — (303) 940-1600
Michael Zabawa, Asst. Scoutmaster — (303) 947-1289

3 |uan| 30 |uan] 30 |uan| g |wan| 2amm] zaxm | coma  [mos|p] o 20 w0l w1 sy al
- WO T TN | )|
TEI0L s apvrog WH3d0UCD) 1831, ndng
SIPBERINEIN
SNOOD/HOOY A€ ISIT TYIILEIVHITY IUOHRI2S
G6 DNIHES SSTRION SDIZVREHLVI :adLy jr0day

NOSTIa=E (QET Jooyag
S[00YIS N TIAUIF

L6/PT/60 :jequny
1€ radeg 8 L6-96 :powragisaj,




